
Dear Sons of The American Legion members, 

 On behalf of the National Children and Youth Committee, I would like to challenge you to help 

National Commander Carlton and American Legion National Commander Troiola achieve the $2 million 

goal for the Veteran’s and Children’s Foundation. Funds raised go to feed and houses children of 

military personnel and veterans facing urgent, unexpected hardships. It prevents eviction, keeps 

the power on, and fulfills basic needs to hold a family together through difficult times. Every 

squadron is being asked to assist with this goal. We would like to see all the donations by the time of 

National Convention so we may share in National Commander Carlton’s reaction to achieving this goal. I 

know we have so many great programs to donate to but, we would ask that you take some special 

consideration to help us achieve the Commander’s goal.  

 If you are wondering what the Veteran’s and Childrens Foundation is, don’t worry. I have 

attached a link below providing information to assist you with spreading the word to each of your 

Detachments, Districts, and Squadrons.  

https://www.legion.org/vcf 

 

Thank you, 

John Sansoucie 

National C&Y Committee 

 

 

https://www.legion.org/vcf

